
Note from Mrs. Maki,  Principal
Dear Happy Valley Families,

Our school wide fundraiser begins today! It’s time to get excited to sell some items and 
help our school! Everything they need was sent home on Friday,  so get ready! It is our goal 
to raise money for essential programs not funded through traditional means. Instructions 
will be included in your child’s packet. Go Bees!

At Happy Valley Primary we  have three core expectations that we expect students 
and staff follow: Be Safe, Be Respectful, and Be Responsible. Students can earn Golden 
Tickets if they are caught following any (or all!) of these expectations. It is exciting to see 
their good choices getting recognized. On Fridays we celebrate a week of good choices by 
randomly choosing a few Golden Tickets from each class to pick a prize from the treasure 
chest. We will continue to give out  Golden Tickets for following expectations at school! Be 
sure to ask your child about them and how they can earn one!
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                         BEE SAFE! BEE RESPONSIBLE! BEE RESPECTFUL!
Kindly,

Mrs. Maki
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Weekly Note Home  Happy Valley Primary 

Office Hours:  7:00am - 3:30pm School Hours:  8:05am - 2:15pm   
Telephone  530-357-2131 ~ Fax:  530-357-2138 ~ Website: hvusd.net

September 26, 2022

Fall Picture Day is 
October 11th

Watch for the order forms coming soon.

Every Monday is a 
Minimum Day

Release
 Time 1:15

10-3 thru 10-7
Parent/Teacher 

conferences
Release 

Time:  1:15pm

 

DON’T THROW AWAY THOSE 
VOUCHERS YOU GOT FROM 
CANDY DONATIONS TO THE 

HARVEST FESTIVAL.  WE 
ARE WORKING ON A WAY TO 

HONOR THEM IN SCHOOL

Dates to Remember:

9-26:  Minimum Day.  Release 
time 1:15

9-27:  Cross Country Practice 
after school

9-29:  Cross Country Practice 
after school.

10-3 thru 10-7:  
Parent/Teacher 
Conferences-Minimum Day 
Release Time 1:15pm

       Any person entering the 
school campus needs to sign 
in/sign out and get a visitor 
pass at the front office.  Even if 
you are only visiting for a short 
time.
Thank you.
                                         

PTA FUNDRAISER KICKOFF

Shop for “cookie dough” and 
wonderful fall and winter items.  
A packet was sent home with 
your student.  If you need 
additional packets, please 
contact the office 
530-357-2131


